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19" june 2023

Dear Parent/Carer
Year 11 Leavers/Early Finish for Years 8 to 10 — Thursday 22™ june 2023

On Thursday 22" June 2023, we will be holding the Year 11 Leavers Celebration Ceremony, which will begin at
1:00pm. Therefore, students in Years 8-10 will leave the school site earlier than normal. Dismissal will begin at
12:00pm, with all students off site by 12:25pm. Year 7 students will remain in school until 3:10pm because it
will be their turn in watching a special show performed by CORE Us.

All students in Years 8, 9 and 10 who are entitled to a free school meal, will have the opportunity to collect a
cold meal as they leave school, the same as we have done previously with an early finish.

If you collect your child from school, can we please ask that you ensure a prompt collection on Thursday.
Work will be available on Teams in the afternoon for students to complete. This will be set as an assignment,
not a live lesson.

School will be open as normal on Friday 23™ June 2023, attendance is compulsory for all students. Friday will
be an “Opportunity Day” devoted to the Personal Development curriculum. Full details of the day can be
found on our school website. As usual, thank you for all your support in this special time for Year 11. If you
require any further information or support, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s Year Group Co-
ordinator or Head of Year.

Yours sincerely

/\s\/
W/
V(P

Y/
David Cooke

Head of School
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